[image: image1.jpg]


SHCC LISTSERV #71 
 
The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2010 2:34 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #71 - Notice, H 2010-02, Enterprise Income Verification (EIV) & You Brochure
Notice, H 2010-02, Enterprise Income Verification (EIV) & You Brochure – Requirements 

for Distribution

On January 11, 2010 HUD issued Notice H 2010-02 to include the Enterprise Income Verification (EIV) & You Brochure as well as the requirements for distribution.  Effective January 31, 2010, when EIV becomes mandatory, properties must provide each tenant household with the EIV & You Brochure at time of annual recertification along with a copy of the HUD Fact Sheet  “How Your Rent is Determined”.  The EIV & You Brochure must also be provided to new applicants who have been selected from the waiting list.  We encourage you to become familiar with this notice and brochure prior to the EIV mandatory use date of January 31, 2010.  A copy of the notice can be found at http://portal.hud.gov/portal/page/portal/HUD/program_offices/administration/hudclips/notices/hsg/files/10-02hsgn.doc.


